
Let’s close the disability divide.

Elijah is a 17-year-old who loves to get out and be 
with family and friends. But being wheelchair bound 
with cerebral palsy makes that simple request difficult. 

This dilema is a reality for many children who have 
disabilities and use wheelchairs throughout Michigan. 
The MI-UCP QuickRamps for Kids® Program wants 

to change that. Unlike 
costly built-to-order 
ramps, QuickRamps are 

portable, inexpensive and immediately functional.  
A family receiving a QuickRamp can open the box, 
put the ramp in place, and have an accessible home 
immediately. Fold up the QuickRamp and take it 
almost anywhere you need accessablilty. 

At MI-UCP, we believe everyone has the right to live 
to the best of their abilities and go as far as their 
ambitions will take them. Now is the time to help kids 
like Elijah, and more than a million other Michiganders, 
close the disability divide. 

If you are in need, simply fill out the application at 
mi-ucp.org/quickramps 
or call Kathy Tourneur at 248-557-5070.

QuickRamps for Kids. 
Another way MI-UCP is 
closing the disability divide. 


